Diaz-Canel receives delegates of
the I nternational Meeting of
Communist and Workers Parties

Diaz-Canel welcomed them on behalf of the PCC, the Cuban government and the Cuban people.
Photo: @PresidenciaCuba

Havana, October 27 (RHC)-- The First Secretary of the Central Committee of the Communist Party of
Cuba (CC-PCC) and President of the Republic Miguel Diaz-Canel received Thursday the delegates
attending the 22nd International Meeting of Communist and Workers' Parties (EIPCO).

At the Palace of the Revolution, the Cuban president welcomed them on behalf of the PCC, the Cuban
government and the Cuban people, reported the Presidency's account on the social network Twitter.

During the exchange, Diaz-Canel stressed the importance of the event in the face of policies that bring so
much discomfort to the world, and in particular to the working classes.

The XXII International Meeting of Communist and Workers' Parties (EIPCO) is meeting for the first time in
Cuba, from this morning at the Havana Convention Palace, until Saturday.



https.//www.radiohc.cu/en/noti cias/naci onal es/303196-di az-canel -recei ves-del egates-of -the-internati onal -
meeting-of-communi st-and-workers-parties

(L))

% &
0l pg AT

Radio Habana Cuba


https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/303196-diaz-canel-receives-delegates-of-the-international-meeting-of-communist-and-workers-parties
https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/303196-diaz-canel-receives-delegates-of-the-international-meeting-of-communist-and-workers-parties

